We have reached agreement with Tom Wright and the National Building Museum to offer
four additional tours of the Robert Llewellyn Wright House this Spring. Tours will be
strictly limited to 8 participants per tour, split evenly between ADSW and NBM members.

The tours are free. Tours begin at 1 PM and last about an hour followed by tea, cookies,
and conversation in the living room.



Registration for ADSW members will open April 1st at 9 AM



